Republica de Filipinas
Ciudad de Zamboanga

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT FOR OPENING OF BIDS

In view of the inaugural session on 19 July 2022, all concerned are hereby notified that the opening of bids of
the two (2) items originally scheduled on 19 July 2022 at10:00 in the morning is postponed and will be re-
scheduled on 21 July 2022, 10:00 in the morning at BAC Conference Room. These items are as follow:

1. OFFICE SUPPLIES WITH PR NO. 100-22-02-0253
2. DRUGS AND MEDICINES WITH PR NO. 100-22-02-0150

This notice of postponement is being issued in accordance with Section 29 of the Revised Implementing Rules
and Regulations of RA 9184 (Updated as of March 31,202 1) under this rule, in case the bids cannot be opened
as scheduled due to justifiable reasons, the BAC shall take custody of the bids submitted and reschedule the
Opening of Bids on the next working day or soonest time possible.

The submission of bids originally scheduled shall be retained.

For your information and guidance.

ATTY ALEXANDER gRIC F. ELIAS
BAC Chairperson
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